
More Pickleball information on our website: https://villagespickleball.vgcc.club/ 

This past weekend the Villages hosted Rossmoor for the “Dinks On Us” social event. A great time was 

had by all! As usual, Sherry and Michelle did excellent job organizing everything, and Rossmoor couldn’t 

have brought a nicer group of players. They raved about our hospitality and food – and a big shout out to 

Anita Currer for keeping everything running smoothly! 

We had a total of 12 teams playing, four men’s, four women’s and four mixed doubles teams. Play was 

very evenly matched, but the best part was the laughter and supportive comments shared between 

opponents. After the first match, players switched and played against a different team, so there was a lot 

of interplay. We concluded by splitting teams, putting a Villager & a Rossmoor player together, which was 

great fun! 

We did win bragging rights, winning 32 games vs 16, but the play was MUCH closer than that shows. 

Four teams were undefeated: Steve Holland & Tim McQuay, Steve Simler & Mark Gregg, Farhad 

Hooshmand & Srini Srinivasan, and Karen Hillis & Anahid Gregg.  

Rossmoor is in the planning stages of building their courts, so we expect to visit them early next year. 

Meanwhile, we hope to invite them back again later in the year to repeat the fun!  

 
 

https://villagespickleball.vgcc.club/

